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I support SB548 because NO child should ever be required to live out of a garbage 

bag when taken into foster care system, and experience such demoralization and 

devaluation in such a horrific and traumatic moment in their lives. I was a foster 

parent and this bothered me. They don't deserve what that speaks to them, or how 

that makes them feel. Please, no garbage bags for children in the DHS system-ever! 

Thank you.  


